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All members’ meeting: reminder and venue update 

Members within the Wollongong area are invited to meet PSA General Secretary Stewart Little and Higher 
Education Representative Council (HERC) Chair and CPSU NSW Assistant Secretary Shelley Odewahn at 
an all members’ meeting. 

Find out what is happening in your area and the latest news from across the state, including regional jobs, 
job and funding cuts in TAFE and the financial crisis in the university sector.  

This is a great chance to meet other union members and have a discussion with PSA/CPSU NSW officials 
and representatives.  

Please take note of new venue.  

When 23 March 2021  

Where Collegians Illawarra Leagues Club 
95-97 Church Street  
Wollongong  
(Just down the road from Diggers)  

Room Alfresco Room, Ground Floor 

Time 4:30pm  

We are also asking members to register for the event so we have an idea of numbers.  

To register click HERE.  

If you cannot Register beforehand, you are still encouraged to come along to the all members’ meeting.  

PSA/CPSU training in Wollongong  

Your union is also holding training in Wollongong. 

Thursday 25 and Friday 26 March 
Intro to Union/Role of the Delegate (two-day course) 

To apply click HERE.  

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JY75DQ2
https://psa.asn.au/training-you/training-application/

